
www.minneapolismn.gov/food-safety 
For reasonable accommodations or alternative formats please contact 
Environmental Health at health@minneapolismn.gov or 612-673-2301. People 
who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to call 311 at 612-673-3000. 
TTY users call 612-263-6850.  
Para ayuda, llame al 311. Rau kev pab 311. Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 
wac 311.

If you sell shellstock, you must:

1. Reject shellstock deliveries without original tags.
2. Keep the tag with the shellstock until the container is empty.
3. Write the date on the tag when the last shellstock is sold.
4. Keep the tags in date order for 90 days past the day the container is emptied.
5. Never combine different containers of shellstock.

Shellstock tags
Foodborne illnesses like Vibriosis happen.

You are required to keep your original shellstock
tags organized to help investigate and stop outbreaks.
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